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Statewide Vision Resource Centre 

Number 5 Monday 19 April 2010 

This issue was edited by Lyn Robinson, Resource Teacher, Statewide Vision Resource Centre. 

Professional Development Activities for Term 2, 2010 
Professional Development Event 2010  Date 

*Skill Power Workshops for Visiting Teachers, Teachers, Aides, Students etc 
1. Mountbatten – 10.00am to 11.30am Trevor Boyd, Quantum Technology  

2. BrailleNote – 12.00 to 1.30pm Ramona Mandy, Humanware 

3. JAWS – 2.00pm to 3.30pm Lea Nagel, SVRC  

Wednesday 21 

April 

Educational Support for Vision Impaired Students with Additional Impairments 
This day is designed for teachers, aides, therapists, parents/care-givers and visiting teachers who 

support vision impaired students who have additional impairments (maximum participants: 60) Flyer 

included with this issue of The Bulletin. 

Monday 3 

May 

*Skill Power Workshops for Visiting Teachers, Teachers, Aides, Students etc  
1. Computer Set-up for Low Vision Users – 10.00am to 11.30am Lyn Robinson, SVRC  

2. ZoomText – 12.00 to 1.30pm Trevor Boyd, Quantum Technology  

3. Duxbury Braille Translation – 2.00pm to 3.30pm Maria Elford & Lea Nagel, SVRC  

Tuesday 11 

May 

Term 2 Visiting Teacher Professional Development Day 
Wednesday 19 

May 

*Skill Power Workshops for Visiting Teachers, Teachers, Aides, Students etc  

1. Computer without the Mouse – 10.00am to 11.30am Lea Nagel, SVRC  

2. WindowEyes – 12.00 to 1.30pm Ramona Mandy, Humanware  

3. PACMate – 2.00pm to 3.30pm Trevor Boyd, Quantum Technology  

Tuesday 1 

June 

Visiting Teacher Conference – Ballarat – for information contact Rita Farrelly: 

farrelly.rita.a@edumail.vic.gov.au 
June 3 and 4 

NEW! Transcribing Tactile Diagrams for Most Efficient Interpretation by Braille Readers – 

10am to 12 noon Gillian Gale and Lea Nagel, SVRC 

Wednesday 9 

June 

NEW! Art Professional Development Half Day 9.30am to 12.30pm Michael Donnelly, SVRC – 

suitable for Art teachers in schools and other interested personnel 

Friday 11 

June 

NEW! Physical Education Professional Development Day 9.30am to 3.30pm Charlie Roberts, 

SVRC – suitable for PE & Sport teachers, Recreation Officers etc 

Friday 18 

June 

NEW! Vision Loss Support Group – Recreation – for information contact Annette Godfrey-

Magee: annetteg@svrc.vic.edu.au 

Saturday 19 

June 

DOT POWER – for early braille readers 
Tuesday 22 

June 

25
th

 National Braille Music Camp – NSW for further information contact Roam Dix: 

romad@westnet.com.au  

26 June to 3 

July 

* Technology Workshops: please BYO technology and lunch 

The yearly program is available at: http://www.visiontech.svrc.vic.edu.au/PDannual.htm  
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Greetings from Geoff Bowen Psychologist SVRC 
To all the Visiting Teachers and particularly the newer members of the group in the DE&ECD 

greetings and I hope the year is turning out well for you. It has probably got around to you that I 

will be working three days a week and rather than the two days previously. Now that the 

professional development activities are complete my core days will be Tuesday, Wednesday and 

Thursday. I look forward to referrals and discussions regarding the issues for the students that may 

need my intervention. I am also going to try and include some relevant information in the newsletter 

regarding my little part of the world!  

 
Things of Interest 
I am sure you have come across parents who have not vaccinated their children for fear of giving 

them Autism. On Radio National’s Rear Vision program there is an excellent expose on the MMR 

vaccine scare. This podcast asks how did the Lancet, Britain's oldest and most respected medical 

journal, come to publish a fraudulent study linking the measles-mumps-rubella vaccination with 

Autism? The site for this pod cast is: http://www.abc.net.au/rn/rearvision  

 
Social Skills and Checklists 
The South Australian School for Vision Impaired (SASVI) has some excellent checklists on their 

website, particularly in my realm of my interest – Social Skills curriculum and Independent Living 

Skills curriculum. There are also checklists for Information and Computer Technologies 

curriculum, Jaws and Braille curriculum: 

The South Australian School for Vision Impaired (SASVI) checklists include: 

 Information and Computing Technologies Curriculum (Word – 270kb)   

 JAWS (Word – 50kb) 

 Independent Living Skills Curriculum (Word – 440kb) 

 Braille Curriculum (Word – 185kb) 

 Social Skills Curriculum (Word – 205kb) 

 Mobility and PE  

If you would like a copy of the checklists go to the SASVI website at: 

http://www.sasvi.sa.edu.au/SASVIpages/Resources_main.htm 

Braille Proficiency Examination 
Bruce Maguire has emailed the following information about the next Braille Proficiency 

Examination for all you budding proficient braillists! He writes: 

“As you know, last year the Australian Braille Authority and the New Zealand Braille Authority 

conducted the second Trans-Tasman Braille Proficiency Examination. Congratulations to the six 

candidates from Australia who were successful in obtaining their Proficiency Certificates.  

This year the exam will be held over the two-week period beginning Monday September 20 and 

concluding on Friday October 1. Candidates must elect which one of those weeks they will use to 

undertake the exam. 

If you are interested in being a candidate for the 2010 exam, please contact the ABA's Secretary, 

Leona Holloway, leona.holloway@visionaustralia.org, who will be able to provide you with all the 

details.  

Source: Bruce Maguire, Chair, Australian Braille Authority 

Space Camp 2010 
Could students please contact Deb Lewis if they are thinking of going to Space Camp this year? At 

this stage, there does not appear to be enough interest to spark the trip … so let's know. Thanks. 

Email deblewis@svrc.vic.edu.au 

http://www.abc.net.au/rn/rearvision
http://www.sasvi.sa.edu.au/SASVIpages/Resources_main.htm
mailto:leona.holloway%40visionaustralia.org
mailto:deblewis@svrc.vic.edu.au
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Student Blog 
Max Bini, Tertiary Education Consultant at Vision Australia has setup a Wordpress blog to act as a 

free online forum for tertiary students with vision impairments. Max writes: “The intention is that 

this be a discussion site where peer support is provided. Topics have been provided on such areas as 

study tips and technology and also entertainment and everyday living – the intention is to cover all 

aspects of student life. Have a look, make comments or propose new areas of discussion. If you 

have any trouble using the site let me know.” The site is: http://vipstudents.wordpress.com/ 

Max Bini – Tertiary Education Consultant, Vision Australia  

Fishing Group 
From the Blind Sports Victoria March Newsletter: 

If you are a vision impaired person who loves to fish and can no longer fish alone, or even if you 

would like to learn how to fish this new group may be for you. A great way to enjoy the outdoors 

and make new friends who have the same interests as yourself. 

When: Second Tuesday of every month from 10.30am to 2.30pm  

Where: Station Pier (Melways reference 57A4).  

Cost: Gold Coin donation  

Fishing tackle and bait are provided by Fish Care Victoria. For further information or to register for 

this group, please contact Sal Prestia, Vision Australia on 9864 9260 or Di Hayward, Vision 

Australia on 9760 0006. 

NAPLAN: Ordering Alternative Format Copies 
This information comes from the VCAA Early Years – 10 Bulletin and may be of interest to 

Visiting Teacher with students requiring alternative formation materials for the NAPLAN: 

“The NAPLAN Test Administration website, used for a number of administration functions has 

undergone changes to improve the usability of the site. As part of these changes, and to enhance 

ordering processes for Large Print, Black and White and Braille test materials, orders will be made 

online via the website. Please refer to the instructions included in the Principal and NAPLAN 

Coordinator’s package for further details, or the NAPLAN Test Administration website at: 

http://www.naplanadmin.vic.edu.au  

All NAPLAN test materials will be available in Large Print, Black and White and Braille formats. 

The formats available in Large Print are: 

 N18 – A3 size paper, questions displayed as per standard booklet 

 N24 – A3 size paper, two questions per page 

 N36 – A3 size paper, one question per page 

Black and White materials will be available in A4 size. 

The formats available for Braille are Unified English Braille code (UEB) or Australian Braille code 

(ABC). Requests for Large Print, Black and White or Braille materials must be submitted online via 

the NAPLAN Test.” 

Source: Early Years – 10 VCAA Bulletin No. 45  

Visiting Teacher Needed 
When: Term 2, 2010 

Where: Lowther Hall Anglican Grammar School, 17 Leslie Rd Essendon, 3040 

Time Fraction: 0.1(1/2 day), day of week negotiable. 

Student: Yr 10 Braille user  

Employment conditions: based on Lowther certified agreement, VT will be a member of staff. 

Contact: Nina DeGaris 9325 5000 

http://vipstudents.wordpress.com/
http://www.naplanadmin.vic.edu.au/
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Free Educational Software 
Visiting Teacher, Joy Vogt – Northern Metropolitan Region, had found some free educational 

software which she though might be of interest to others.  

GCompris is a high quality educational software suite comprising of numerous activities for 

children aged from 2 to 10 years. Many of the activities are game based, but are educational. The 

colors are bight and bold and some of the games have audio output. 

Below is a list of activities available: 

computer discovery: keyboard, mouse, basic typing skills 

algebra: table memory, enumeration, double entry table 

science: the water cycle, the submarine, electric simulation  

geography: place the country on the map  

games: chess, memory, connect 4, sudoku  

reading: reading practice, letters of the alphabet  

other: learn to tell time, puzzle of famous paintings, vector drawing and cartoon making, ... 

There are also some games which are good for visual skills such as visual discrimination, scanning 

and tracking. The program needs to be downloaded from the website, once you’ve done that you are 

on your way. 

Website: http://gcompris.net/-en- 

Audio Book Websites 
Learn Out Loud, based in California, claims to be the Net's largest catalogue of educational audio 

books, podcasts and downloads. It also has a range free audio and video downloads. You can 

download titles from US $4.99 or order a CD copy for a little more. The average price for a 

download is around US$12.00. Worth checking out – I noticed quite a few VCE titles available 

Website: http://www.learnoutloud.com/Home 

Soundbooks, based in Melbourne, also has a number of VCE titles and interesting general reading 

audio books. The link to the VCE audio books is the last link on the left side of the home page. The 

Soundbooks website is at http://www.soundbooks.com.au/  

April JVIB now available online 
This month's articles and features include: 

Teaching the Use of a Long Cane Step by Step: Suggestions for Progressive, Methodical Instruction 

--Dona Sauerburger and Eugene Bourquin 

Visual Search Training and Obstacle Avoidance in Adults with Visual Impairments 

--Thomas Kuyk, Lei Liu, Jeffry Elliott, and Patti Fuhr 

Could Specific Braille Reading Difficulties Result from Developmental Dyslexia? 

--Anneli Veispak and Pol Ghesquière 

Contrast Sensitivity Function Scores, Choices of Illuminated Stand Magnifiers, and Reading 

--Bryan Gerritsen 

Education for Students with Visual Impairments in Singapore: An Overview of Primary and 

Secondary Programs 

--Meng Ee Wong and Noel Kok Hwee Chia 

Talking Turkey about Concept Development  

--Jane N. Erin,  

You can also find: Book Review, God, Money, and Politics: English Attitudes to Blindness and 

Touch, from the Enlightenment to Integration, by Simon Hayhoe--Reviewed by Stuart H. 

Wittenstein 

 

The April 2010 issue of JVIB is available online at: http://www.jvib.org 

http://gcompris.net/-en-
http://www.learnoutloud.com/Home
http://www.soundbooks.com.au/
http://www.afb.org/afbpress/pubjvib.asp?DocID=jvib0403toc
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Ideas for PE 
Source: The Free Library 

This is a neat little article if you are looking for some ideas for teaching students with vision 

impairments how to jump rope. The authors write: “Children with visual impairments have lagged 

behind their same-age peers in physical activity and motor skills. Jumping rope is one way to 

improve these skills and to promote socialization. Giving choices related to the types of rope and 

use of mats is important. In addition, using appropriate instructional strategies and modifications 

will make jumping rope a skill that the children enjoy and will lead to involvement in other physical 

activities.”  

 

To read the rest of the article go to: 

http://www.thefreelibrary.com/Teaching+jump+rope+to+children+with+visual+impairments-

a0197664676 

Bruce’s Musings 
From Bruce Maguire  

 

At the last ABA (Australian Braille Authority) Executive meeting we had a bit of a discussion about 

the growing trend towards the use of social networking (Twitter, Facebook, blogging) as a way of 

building and maintaining special-interest communities. I've had a Facebook presence for a while, 

and I created a blog in 2007 to celebrate my 50th birthday (yes, well some of us have idiosyncratic 

ways of celebrating), but until recently both of them have languished (until this morning the most 

recent post on my blog was November 2007). 

 

I think the only way to assess whether social networking has any role to play in promoting the work 

of the ABA and braille generally is to get into it, so I've decided to make a renewed effort to write 

on my Facebook wall and keep my blog more-or-less current. There'll be a mixture of topics on 

both, but I imagine that my overall style of writing will be similar on the Wall and the blog, so if 

you don't like it, you'd probably be wise to stay away.  

 

If, on the other hand, you feel inclined to read my musings on espresso machines, movies, playing 

the shakuhachi (Japanese bamboo flute), 

accessible art, finding a new home for my dog, and whatever else comes creatively to mind, then 

feel free to: 

* join me on Facebook: http://www.facebook.com/BruceMaguire3  (I think we have to become 

Friends first, but maybe not) 

* read my blog: www.brucemaguire.wordpress.com 

* follow me on Twitter: BruceMaguire 

 

I can pretty much guarantee that you won't be inundated with posts, tweets or status updates. And I 

almost certainly won't tell you what I have for breakfast unless, of course, I think you really need to 

know. 

Cheers 

Bruce 

KeyCue: Shortcuts for Mac 
Keycue is a software program which you install on your Mac computer to help you learn the Mac 

keyboard shortcuts. It does this by displaying a concise table of all currently available menu 

shortcuts in a text box. There is a “buttersotch” video explanation and downloads available from 

http://www.ergonis.com/products/keycue/?gclid=CP3NpY7shKECFRKybwodiFPBvQ 

http://www.thefreelibrary.com/Teaching+jump+rope+to+children+with+visual+impairments-a0197664676
http://www.thefreelibrary.com/Teaching+jump+rope+to+children+with+visual+impairments-a0197664676
http://www.facebook.com/BruceMaguire3
http://www.ergonis.com/products/keycue/?gclid=CP3NpY7shKECFRKybwodiFPBvQ
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Blinds Sports News 
Edited by Deb Lewis from the Blind Sports Association Newsletter, April 2010 

Winter Paralympics 

Jessica Gallagher on her 24th birthday became the first Australian woman to win a medal at the 

Winter Paralympics. Jessica claimed Bronze in the visually impaired women’s slalom with guide 

Eric Bickerton. The next Winter Games will be held in Sochi Russia in 2014. 

Goalball 

The Australian Men’s and Women’s Goalball teams are continuing their preparation towards the 

World Championships to be held in Sheffield England. The Championships will take place from 

17th to 25th June 2010. More information regarding the championships can be had at: 

http://www.worldgoalball2010.com/  

 

Victorian Sam Byrne has been selected to represent Australia in the Men's Team/Squad. Athletes 

participate in fitness and skills training a minimum of 5 days per week and will have two more 

training camps before leaving for the Championships. 

Additional Resources for Students with Disabilities 
Undertaking Work Experience 
DEECD has developed additional resources to support A Job Well Done, a suite of resources which 

prepare secondary school students with disabilities for Work Experience. 

 

The additional resources include: 

 A Job Well Done Safety Quiz; and  

 A Job Well Done Safety Game 

These additional resources can be found at the following link: 

http://www.education.vic.gov.au/sensecyouth/careertrans/worklearn/jobwelldone.htm 

Extract from: DEECD MAIL Schools Bulletin 13th April 

 

Program for Students with Disabilities 2011 

Applications can now be submitted for the 2011 Annual Round for the Program for Students with 

Disabilities. The closing date for the 2011 Annual Round is Friday 16 July 2010 

 The Program for Students with Disabilities (PSD) provides additional resources to schools 

to support eligible students with disabilities attending Victorian government schools.  

 Applications can now be submitted for the 2011 Annual Round of the Program for Students 

with Disabilities. 

 

Detailed information and application processes can be found in the Program for Students with 

Disabilities Guidelines 2011, available for download from:  

http://www.education.vic.gov.au/healthwellbeing/wellbeing/disability/handbook/default.htm  

 

Applications must be registered online via the Program for Students with Disabilities Management 

System (PSDMS) at http://www.eduweb.vic.gov.au/PSDMS/Home.aspx  and hard copies 

forwarded to the Resources Coordination Group. 

 

Extract from: DEECD MAIL Schools Bulletin 13th April 

http://www.worldgoalball2010.com/
http://www.education.vic.gov.au/sensecyouth/careertrans/worklearn/jobwelldone.htm
http://www.education.vic.gov.au/healthwellbeing/wellbeing/disability/handbook/default.htm
http://www.eduweb.vic.gov.au/PSDMS/Home.aspx
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Staff and Student News 

Vale Betty Edelstein 

It is with great sadness that we announce the passing of our colleague Betty Edelstein on 

Wednesday 14
th

 April 2010. Betty was well known within the Department of Education and Early 

Childhood Development for her work as a Visiting Teacher in the area of Vision Impairment and 

Blindness working in schools in Southern Metropolitan Region. Betty completed a Masters of 

Education in Gifted Education and also contributed to this field of education. She will be missed by 

her friends in education and we like to extend our sympathy to the members of her family. 

In The Driverôs Seat 

Geoffrey from Gippsland attended the “In the Driver’s Seat” day for some fast and furious fun at 

Sandown Racecourse. Carol, from Geoffrey’s school, sent this email, she writes:  

Yesterday I took Geoffrey and his father and a friend of Geoffrey’s to an event called “In the 

Driver’s Seat” at Sandown Race Park where Geoffrey and other vision impaired people got to drive 

a car around the track with a qualified driving instructor with his father and friend in the back seat. 

He and his friend got to be pillion passengers on motorbikes owned and ridden by the Ulysses 

Motor Cycle Club and travel in vintage cars owned by the ’49 –’59 Ford Customline Club. All in 

all, it was a fantastic day and Geoffrey said he had an “awesome” time driving. The Lions Club 

sponsored the event and it was supported by volunteers. A BBQ lunch was provided with soft 

drinks, tea and coffee provided for a small donation. Somehow I think that we will be going again 

next year! From Carol – Yarram Secondary College. 

 

Pictured below: Geoffrey on the back of a bike owned and ridden by a member of the Ulysses Bike 

Club 

 
“In the Driver’s Seat” is held each year in early April – information for next years event should be 

available towards the end of the year and will appear in the Bulletin. 
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VCE News 

Congratulations to Isobel Prowse for her outstanding achievements in obtaining an ENTER score of 

99.9. Isobel who is legally blind and has cerebral palsy is currently undertaking a Bachelor of 

Arts/Media Communications at Melbourne University. There is a great article about Isobel in the 

March 23 Edition of the Progress Leader where she comments about the challenges of achieving 

with, or despite, her disabilities: “I don’t have very much visual field, so where a normal person 

sees 180 degrees, I see about 10 or 15, so getting around is a bit slower and tricky but I happily 

have enough sight to read, which is great.” Of her cerebral palsy she comments “While cerebral 

palsy had eliminated sporting opportunities at school, it allowed more time to make a contribution 

where I could help out” – Isobel is a St Vincent de Paul volunteer. The article also comments that 

Isobel spoke glowingly of her teachers and friends who had encouraged her to “appreciate the fact 

that everyone encounters challenges.” 

Source: Page 2, Progress Leader March 23, 2010. 

Audio/Braille Literacy Podcast 
Bruce Maguire has alerted us to a recent 30 minute interview for "Final Draft" on 2SER-FM 

regarding audio and braille literacy. The first interview is with Librivox founder, Hugh Maguire, 

and relates to this free online supply of audio books that are in the public domain. Librivox began in 

August 2005 and now includes over 3000 titles. 

For more information about Librivox visit: http://librivox.org/  

Next, a listener gives her impression of listening to an audio book – rather interesting. 

Finally, Bruce Maguire himself is interviewed regarding the reading of audio books and whether 

audio books pose a threat to braille literacy. 

The interview is now available online as an audio podcast: 

http://finaldraft.podomatic.com/player/web/2010-04-12T02_00_34-07_00  

Dot Power Program 
Our first Dot Power day for 2010 will be held on Tuesday 22

nd
 June. This program is for pre-school 

to grade two students who are developing their Braille skills.  

We will welcome some new students to the program and also continue with our theme of 

introducing our new Braille Reading Program: Ozzie Dots.  Activities will include concept 

development, functional aspects of Braille literacy and tactual graphicacy (the ability to interpret 

diagrams and pictures with your fingers). Students will enjoy music and practical, interactive 

activities. Another important outcome of this special program will be socialisation with a small 

group of students of similar ages who are also blind. 

Letters and information will be going out in the next few weeks. 

Attachments to this Issue of The Bulletin 
Please find attached: 

 Annual program offered by the SVRC (and a couple of other programs that might be of interest) 

 Educational Support for Vision Impaired Students with Additional Impairments flier 

 Skill Power Workshop fliers for 21 April, 11 May, 1 June and 21 July 

 PE Program flier 

Finally 
Thanks to everyone for their contributions to this Bulletin especially Deb Lewis, Geoff Bowen, 

Annette Godfrey-Magee, Lea Nagel and Carol Wilson. 

If you have something you would like included in "The Bulletin" please forward it in a Word 

document to Lyn Robinson lynrobin@svrc.vic.edu.au 

To Read the Bulletin Online: http://www.svrc.vic.edu.au/bulletins2010.html  

http://librivox.org/
http://finaldraft.podomatic.com/player/web/2010-04-12T02_00_34-07_00
mailto:lynrobin@svrc.vic.edu.au
http://www.svrc.vic.edu.au/bulletins2010.html
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Term 

Statewide Vision Resource Centre  

Professional Development and Activities Calendar 2010  
Statewide Vision Resource Centre 370 Springvale Rd Donvale 

Date 

1 

Pupil-Free Day Workshop for Aides (BYO lunch) 

"Spend Time in the Braille Department" – an opportunity for Integration Aides to work 

along-side the SVRC Braille Transcribers to learn to produce worksheets and tactile 

materials for brailling students or to brush up their skills using: Perkins or Mountbatten, 

Duxbury, PictureBraille, PIAF etc. 9.30am to 2.30pm 

Thursday 

28 January 

1 

Pupil-Free Day Workshop for Visiting Teachers (BYO lunch) 

1. Refresh/Share: Teaching Brailling Students A round-table discussion – 9.30am to 

12.30pm  

2. Access Technology: Making it Work in Schools Student Forum – 1.30 to 3.00pm  

Friday 29 

January 

1 New Visiting Teachers – Orientation Day – 9.30am to 3.00pm 
Monday 1 

February 

1 

Educational Support for Blind Students 
This day is designed for class and subject teachers, integration teachers and aides, 

therapists, parents/care-givers and visiting teachers who support students who utilize braille 

(Maximum 60 participants) 

Tuesday 16 

February 

1 

Which Product for Me: Low Vision – Software and hardware options  

10.00am to 12.00 Trevor Boyd, Quantum Technology (OpenBook, WYNN, Sara, Solo, 

ZoomText etc) 

1.00pm to 3.00pm Phil Hazell, Humanware (SmartView, MyReader, PocketViewer etc) 

Wednesday 

17 February 

1 Term 1 Visiting Teacher Professional Development Day 
Monday 22 

February 

1 

Educational Support for Students with Low Vision – Prep to Year 5 
This day is designed for class and subject teachers, integration teachers and aides, 

therapists, parents/care-givers and visiting teachers who support students who have low 

vision (maximum participants: 60) 

Monday 1 

March 

1 

Educational Support for Students with Low Vision – Years 6 to 12  
This day is designed for class and subject teachers, integration teachers and aides, 

therapists, parents/care-givers and visiting teachers who support older students who have 

low vision (maximum participants: 60) 

Monday 15 

March 

1 

Which Product for Me: Braille/Speech – Software and hardware options 

10.00am to 12.00 Trevor Boyd, Quantum Technology (JAWS, PACMate, Mountbatten etc) 

1.00pm to 3.00pm Ramona Mandy, Humanware (ScannaR, BrailleNote, WindowEyes etc) 

Tuesday 16 

March 

2 

Skill Power Workshops for Visiting Teachers, Teachers, Aides, Students etc (BYO 

lunch) 

1. Mountbatten – 10.00am to 11.30am Trevor Boyd, Quantum Technology (BYO 

Mountbatten) 

2. BrailleNote – 12.00 to 1.30pm Ramona Mandy, Humanware (BYO BrailleNote) 

3. JAWS – 2.00pm to 3.30pm Lea Nagel, SVRC (BYO laptop) 

Wednesday 

21 April 

2 DEECD Education Week 19-23 April 

2 

Educational Support for Vision Impaired Students with Additional Impairments 
This day is designed for teachers, aides, therapists, parents/care-givers and visiting teachers 

who support vision impaired students who have additional impairments (maximum 

participants: 60) 

Monday 3 

May 

2 

Skill Power Workshops for Visiting Teachers, Teachers, Aides, Students etc (BYO 

lunch) 

1. Set Up the Computer for Low Vision Users – 10.00am to 11.30am Lyn Robinson, 

SVRC (BYO laptop) 

2. ZoomText – 12.00 to 1.30pm Trevor Boyd, Quantum Technology (BYO laptop) 

3. Duxbury – 2.00pm to 3.30pm Lea Nagel and Maria Elford, SVRC 

Tuesday 11  

May 

2 Term 2 Visiting Teacher Professional Development Day 
Wednesday 

19 May 

2 
Round Table Conference – New Zealand – for further information see  

http://www.e-bility.com/roundtable  
23-25 May 

http://www.e-bility.com/roundtable
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Term 

Statewide Vision Resource Centre  

Professional Development and Activities Calendar 2010  
Statewide Vision Resource Centre 370 Springvale Rd Donvale 

Date 

2 

Skill Power Workshops for Visiting Teachers, Teachers, Aides, Students etc (BYO 

lunch) 

1. Computer without the Mouse – 10.00am to 11.30am Lea Nagel, SVRC (BYO laptop) 

2. WindowEyes – 12.00 to 1.30pm Ramona Mandy, Humanware (BYO laptop) 

3. PACMate – 2.00pm to 3.30pm Trevor Boyd, Quantum Technology (BYO PACMate) 

Tuesday 1 

June 

2 
Visiting Teacher Conference – Ballarat – for information contact Rita Farrelly: 

farrelly.rita.a@edumail.vic.gov.au 
3-4 June 

2 
NEW! Transcribing Tactile Diagrams for Most Efficient Interpretation by Braille 

Readers – 10am to 12 noon Gillian Gale and Lea Nagel, SVRC 

Wednesday 

9 June 

2 

NEW! Art for Students with Vision Impairments – 9.30am to 12.30pm Michael 

Donnelly, SVRC – This PD event is suitable for Art teachers in schools and other interested 

personnel 

Friday 11 

June 

2 

NEW! PE and Sport for Students with Vision Impairments – 9.00am to 3.30pm Charlie 

Roberts, SVRC – This PD event is suitable for PE and Sport teachers in schools, Recreation 

Officers and other interested personnel 

Friday 18 

June 

2 
NEW! Vision Loss Support Group – Recreation – for information contact Annette 

Godfrey-Magee: annetteg@svrc.vic.edu.au  

Saturday 19 

June 

2 DOT POWER – for early braille readers 
Tuesday 22 

June 

2 
25th National Braille Music Camp – NSW – for further information contact Roma Dix: 

romad@westnet.com.au 

26 June to 3 

July 

3 

Skill Power Workshops for Visiting Teachers, Teachers, Aides, Students etc (BYO 

lunch) 

1. Computer Without the Mouse – 10.00am to 11.30am Lea Nagel, SVRC (BYO laptop) 

2. MAGic – 12.00 to 1.30pm Trevor Boyd, Quantum Technology (BYO laptop) 

3. TBC – 2.00pm to 3.30pm   

Wednesday 

21 July 

3 
Support for Students with Vision Impairments: The Psychologist's Role – 9.00am to 

3.30pm Geoff Bowen, Psychologist SVRC 

Wednesday 

28 July 

3 

Skill Power Workshops for Visiting Teachers, Teachers, Aides, Students etc (BYO 

lunch) 

1. TBC – 10.00am to 11.30am  

2. TBC – 12.00 to 1.30pm  

3. WYNN – 2.00pm to 3.30pm  Trevor Boyd, Quantum Technology (BYO laptop) 

Tuesday 10 

August 

3 Term 3 Visiting Teacher Professional Development Day 
Tuesday 24 

August 

3 DEECD Literacy/Numeracy Week 
From 30 

August 

4 SPEVI Day 
Monday 4 

October 

4 

Educational Expo – Access Technology Options This day is suitable for teachers, aides, 

therapists, parents/care-givers, visiting teachers, STUDENTS and members of the wider 

community 

Friday 26 

November 

4 SVRC Christmas Morning Tea 
Wednesday 

1 December 

 

For downloadable programs for each activity: http://www.visiontech.svrc.vic.edu.au/PDannual.htm  

Contact us: svrc@svrc.vic.edu.au  (03) 9841 0242 

 

To avoid disappointment,  

please phone or email to confirm your attendance 

before the day. 

mailto:farrelly.rita.a@edumail.vic.gov.au
mailto:annetteg@svrc.vic.edu.au
mailto:romad@westnet.com.au
http://www.visiontech.svrc.vic.edu.au/PDannual.htm
mailto:svrc@svrc.vic.edu.au
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Stat ewide Vision Resource Centre  

presents  

Educational Support for  
Vision Impaired Students  

with Additional Impairments  
 

When:  Monday 3 May 2010 from 9.00 am to 3.30pm  
Where:  Statewide Vision Resource Centre, 370 - 380 Springvale Rd Donvale  

Parking:  Next doo r at the Donvale Sports Complex (lower car park)  
For:  class and specialist teachers, integration aides and assistants, 

therapists, family members and visiting teachers.  
 

8.30  Registration ð Please assemble in the foyer at the front of the 
building  

9.00  Simulation of a Vision Impairment  

10.15  Vision Impairment ð What is it? How do we assess it?  
Marion Blazé, Education Officer, Statewide Vision Resource 
Centre  

11.00  Morning Tea  

11.30  Towards Independence: Letõs Wash the Car 
Lea Nagel, Senior Visiting Te acher  

12.00  Strategies to Support Students in the Classroom  
Rita Farrelly , Senior Visiting Teacher, Southern  Metropolitan 
Region  

1.00  Lunch ð A light lunch will be provided  

1.45  Tactual Communication and Making the Most of Remaining Vision  
Annette God frey -Magee and Marion Blazé   
Education Officers, Statewide Vision Resource Centre  

2.30  Challenging Behaviou rs 
Geoff Bowen, Psychologist, Statewide Vision Resource Centre  

3.30  Close  
 

Cost : $55.00 including GST ( Visiting Teachers $44.00)  
Payment includ es a light lunch  

(maximum participants: 60)  
 

Registration is essential ð by Friday 30 April ð phone, fax or email  

For further details or for an invoice:  

phone  9841 0242, fax 9841 0878 or email svrc@svrc.vic.edu.a u 

 

 

mailto:svrc@svrc.vic.edu.au
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Workshops for students with vision impairments  

and their visiting teachers, teachers, aides, parents etc  
 

Wednesday 21 April 2010  

Where : Statewide  Vision Resource Centre, 370  Springvale Rd Donvale 

Parking: Next door at the Donvale  Sports Complex  

Please park in the lower car park  

The workshops are arranged into three  sessions  

ð come to one or come to all ð RSVP essential! 
 

Workshop Timetable  

10.00 - 11.30 Mountbatten  

Trevor Boyd, Quantum Technology  
* BYO computer   

12.00 ð 1.30 BrailleNote  

Ramona Mandy, HumanWare 
* BYO BrailleNote if you have one  

2.00 ð 3.30  JAWS  

Lea Nagel, Statewide Vision Resource Centre  
* BYO Computer  

* Please arrive early so the demo software can be loaded to your computer  
 

Cost: FREE 

Tea and coffee will be available but lunch will not be provided ð please BYO. 

BYO laptop (free demo software will be available for download).  

 

For the SVRC Professional Development Program visit: 

http://www.visio ntech.svrc.vic.edu.au/PDannual.htm    

 

Enquiries and RSVP to svrc@svrc.vic.edu.au / 9841 0242.  
 

http://www.visiontech.svrc.vic.edu.au/PDannual.htm
mailto:svrc@svrc.vic.edu.au
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Workshops for students with vision impairments  

and their visiting teachers, teachers, aides, p arents etc  
 

Tuesday 11 May 2010 

Where : Statewide  Vision Resource Centre, 370  Springvale Rd Donvale 

Parking: Next door at the Donvale Sports Complex  

Please park in the lower car park  

The workshops are arranged into three  sessions  

ð come to one or come to a ll ð RSVP essential! 
 

Workshop Timetable  

10.00 - 11.30 Setting Up the Computer for Low Vision Users  

Lyn Robinson, Statewide Vision Resource Centre  
* BYO computer   

12.00 ð 1.30 ZoomText  

Trevor Boyd, Quantum Technology  
* Please arrive early so the demo so ftware can be loaded to your computer  

* BYO computer  

2.00 ð 3.30  Duxbury  

Lea Nagel and Maria Elford, Statewide Vision Resource 

Centre  
 

Cost: FREE 

Tea and coffee will be available but lunch will not be provided ð please BYO. 

BYO laptop (free demo softwar e will be available for download).  

 

For the SVRC Professional Development Program visit: 

http://www.visiontech.svrc.vic.edu.au/PDannual.htm    

 

Enquiries and RSVP to svrc@svrc.vic.edu.au / 9841 0242.  
 

http://www.visiontech.svrc.vic.edu.au/PDannual.htm
mailto:svrc@svrc.vic.edu.au
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Workshops for students with vision impairments  

and their visiting teachers, teachers, aides, parents etc  
 

Tuesday 1 June 2010  

Where : Statewide  Vision Resource Centre, 370  Springv ale Rd Donvale 

Parking: Next door at the Donvale Sports Complex  

Please park in the lower car park  

The workshops are arranged into three  sessions  

ð come to one or come to all ð RSVP essential! 
 

Workshop Timetable  

10.00 - 11.30 Computer without the Mouse  

Lea Nagel, Statewide Vision Resource Centre  
* BYO Computer   

12.00 ð 1.30 WindowEyes 

Ramona Mandy, HumanWare 
* BYO Computer  

* Please arrive early so the demo software can be loaded to your computer  

2.00 ð 3.30  PACMate 

Trevor Boyd, Quantum Technology  
* BYO computer  

 

Cost: FREE 

Tea and coffee will be available but lunch will not be provided ð please BYO. 

BYO laptop (free demo software will be available for download).  

 

For the SVRC Professional Development Program visit: 

http://www.visiontech.svrc.vic.edu.au/PDannual.htm    

 

Enquiries and RSVP to svrc@svrc.vic.edu.au / 9841 0242.  
 

http://www.visiontech.svrc.vic.edu.au/PDannual.htm
mailto:svrc@svrc.vic.edu.au
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Workshops for students with vision impairments  

and their visiting teachers, teachers, aides, parents etc  
 

Wednesday 21 July 2010  

Where : Statewide  Vision Resource Centre, 370  Springvale Rd Donvale 

Parking: Next door at the Donvale Sports Complex  

Please park in the lower car park  

The workshops are arrange d into three  sessions  

ð come to one or come to all ð RSVP essential! 
 

Workshop Timetable  

10.00 - 11.30 Computer without the Mouse  

Lea Nagel, Statewide Vision Resource Centre  
* BYO Computer   

12.00 ð 1.30 MAGic 

Trevor Boyd, Quantum Technology  
* BYO computer   

2.00 ð 3.30  To be confirmed ð please call if you have suggestions!  
 

Cost: FREE 

Tea and coffee will be available but lunch will not be provided ð please BYO. 

BYO laptop (free demo software will be available for download).  

 

For the SVRC Professional D evelopment Program visit: 

http://www.visiontech.svrc.vic.edu.au/PDannual.htm    

 

Enquiries and RSVP to svrc@svrc.vic.edu.au / 9841 0242.  

http://www.visiontech.svrc.vic.edu.au/PDannual.htm
mailto:svrc@svrc.vic.edu.au
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Including students who are blind or have low vision in 
physical education programs 

 
Statewide Vision Resource Centre 

370-380 Springvale Rd, Donvale Vic. 3131 
(Melway Ref 48 F4) 

 
 

A practical, informative, hands-on program 
 
 

The Statewide Vision Resource Centre invite you to spend the day learning about the 
impact of vision impairment when participating in physical activities. This program aims to 
provide mainstream Physical Education teachers with practical hands-on experience and 
understanding to include students who are blind or vision impaired into their Phys-Ed 
programs. 
 
This seminar is designed to address the interests of primary and secondary Physical 
Education teachers, visiting teachers, integration aides, and parents of children who are 
blind or have low vision. 
 

Topics include:  

 gross motor development 

 teaching strategies 

 skills acquisition 

 integrated games and activities 

 recreation  

 competition 
 
 

Participants will be taking part in physical activities. Please wear appropriate attire 
and footwear. 
 
 
 

Date: Friday 18 June, 2010 
Time: 8.45am ï 4.00pm       
Cost: $55.00 ($16.50 for parents of children with a vision impairment) 

RSVP:  Fri 4
th
 June, 2010 (registration is essential)  

For further information or for an invoice: phone 9841 0242,  
fax 9841 0878 or email svrc@svrc.vic.edu.au 

 
 

Provided: 

 morning tea and lunch 

 a resource kit with session notes and handouts 

 a certificate of attendance 
 

Education Seminar 2010 

mailto:svrc@svrc.vic.edu.au

